West Ossipee Fire — Budget Workshop
Tuesday, September 21, 2010
West Ossipee Central Station

Commissioners Present: Roger Tice
Others Present: Chief Brad Eldridge, Mellisa Ferland, Carl Huddleston and Glenn Tucker
Minutes Taken By: Heather Wrigley, Precinct Clerk

6:55 Commissioner Tice called the meeting to order.

The Budget Worksheet was handed to each person present. Everyone followed the worksheet line
by line. Some items were discussed; some items were tabled to be discussed at the next workshop
meeting. Some items need some research to get accurate values for next year’s amounts.

An estimate from Jon Cyr for plowing and sanding was distributed and also an estimate from Matt
Welch for mowing and landscaping was distributed and discussed.

Mellisa Ferland will update the worksheet for the next meeting with any amounts that were
discussed.

Meeting Adjourned at 8:30 pm.

Approved On: A/W /15 2orp

s
P s

Kty Pb ‘//%4;:?’“”"( —_—~

Commissionm{enry Ela, Chairman Commissioner Roger Tice

Commissioner Paul Jay




